
Om Sri Sai Ram! 

“Monumental task But “Nothing is difficult to achieve for Sai Devotees “ 

 

My Dear Devotees: 

Greetings on behalf of Shirdi Sai Darbar. I would like to provide you with an update on the 

status of the temple construction at the current site at 255 San Geronimo Way Sunnyvale CA.  

 

We plan to apply for the City approvals by Baba Grace by the end of this year for Temple 
Construction. Toward this goal, we have engaged an architecture firm and a building contractor 
firm to get the Final Architectural Plan Approved. While the official process gets going, we need 
to start the financial part of the temple construction. 
 
We need to identify the sources of collecting money through millions $s of donations 
and other means. We need your help in identifying such sources and helping them 
contribute to the temple building. 
 
Donors who pledge in millions will be recognized in the new temple. People who help in 

getting the Millions of $ donations will also be recognized. 
 

We need every dollar that can help us begin the pious work of building a temple for Baba. This 

task is beyond the temple management to do by ourselves. Hence, we request that you, his 

devotee, help us reach our $20 million target for 2025. If you are thinking about how to help, 

here are some ways. 

https://shirdisaidarbar.org/ways_you_can_donate.html 

 

1. We are announcing a million-dollar drive for Baba Maha Samadhi. Anyone who would 

like to contribute a million dollars or above to the temple will get a pillar erected in the 

new temple with their name to leave behind a legacy. More details at  

https://shirdisaidarbar.org/wall-of-donors.html 

2. Refer the temple to a friend and ask them to donate for the temple construction for Baba. 

Ask your friend to make a matching contribution to their employer. Please share a 

personal message to your friend using this sample message: “ Dear <friend name>: I am 

inviting you to join me in this noble journey to build a temple for Shirdi Sai Baba in 

Sunnyvale. Can you contribute some amount (any amount) to Baba? Please also 

register this donation with your employer to get a matching donation. 

https://shirdisaidarbar.org/donation_company_matching.html 

3. If you have a friend who is a high-net-worth individual, please feel free to call  

+1-408-482-0089 and pass on this opportunity to help BABA get a most beautiful home. 

You can also email me at donations@shirdisaidarbar.org 

 

Please feel free to reach out “to ashokkumar@shirdisaidarbar.org “ if you have any questions. 

Thank you, Dear Devotees! Sai Ram!!! I hope to see you at the temple soon. 

 

In His Service and with Gratitude, Shirdi Sai Darbar Founder, Ashok Kumar Sai Sevak 
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